
 

 

Our newsletter is changing  
 
Thank you for all those who completed our survey to let us know what you 
think of our quarterly newsletter.  
 
From the responses you let us know that on the whole you find our 
newsletter informative and liked the types of articles but you would prefer 
the newsletter to be in a different format.  
 
The most common responses was the preference for an A4 newsletter 
style newsletter rather than loose sheets of paper.  
 
There was also a preference for the newsletter to be circulated via email 
rather than through the post.  
 
Respondents also indicated that they would like to see the following 
information included in the newsletters:  

• Local news 

• Events 

• Training 

• Volunteering opportunities 

• Your news / case studies 

• Plus much more  
 
From your responses our next newsletter will have a completely new look 
which we hope you will all find easier to read and more informative.  
 
Our newsletter will continue to be posted out to those that prefer a printed 
copy, however if you would prefer to receive an electronic copy by email 
then please return the slip below in the freepost envelope provided to: 
Manchester Community Central, FREEPOST NAT4553, Manchester M60 
3BR 
 
 

 
I would like to receive an electronic copy of your Quarterly newsletter   
 
 
My name is: ______________________________________________________ 
 
My organisation is: _________________________________________________ 
 
My email address is: ________________________________________________ 


